
As promised, here are the November 14 updates: 
 

• We have arranged for the University box truck to be available on Saturday, November 
16 to help you move your bulky personal items. We are not moving Chapter furniture at 
this time.   

• By the end of the day, Friday, November 15, please confirm via an email to James Spry, 
your Hall Director, your intent to have some items moved via the truck. Pick up times will 
be 10am - 2pm Saturday and Noon-2 pm Sunday 

• Vice President Bax has graciously arranged for food to be delivered to your floor 
meetings Sunday night, November 17. The meetings are scheduled for 9 pm in 
Fitzgerald Hall and 9:30 pm in Ellis Hall. 

• If you have any facilities concerns in your new assignment, please call that in to FPO. 
• It has been reported to the Housing Office that additional vandalism has occurred since 

our last correspondence concerning vandalism and destruction. I caution you that 
individuals responsible will be held accountable. 

 
Patrick Bradley 
AVPSA 
 


